
Inquiry About Sibling Rate for Tuition Fees 

Dear [Admissions Office/Head of School], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the parent of [Child's 

Name], who is currently enrolled in [Grade/Class] at [School Name]. I am reaching out to 

inquire about any sibling discounts that may be available for tuition fees. 

As we are considering enrolling our second child, [Child's Name], for the upcoming academic 

year, we would appreciate any information regarding potential reductions in tuition fees when 

multiple siblings are enrolled at [School Name]. 

If available, could you please provide details on the percentage of the sibling discount as well as 

any specific terms and conditions that apply? 

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


